We hope you are enjoying your summer! We would like to welcome all of the students and families entering middle school in September, as well as those returning. We are eager to see the smiling faces return to the halls.

Our first PTA meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 20th at 7 pm. We invite you all to attend and be informed and involved. To become a member of the PTA please visit https://eims.memberhub.com/store. Feel free to contact us at theeimspta@gmail.com should the need arise.

We look forward to seeing you all in September!